
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Thefts  

3rd District (Grand Crossing) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 3rd District (Grand Crossing) of an 
increase in motor vehicle theft related incidents that have occurred during the 
months of July and August. The incidents have occurred at the below listed 
locations and times:  
 

• 6900 block of South Oglesby Ave, approximately 8:00 a.m. on July 27, 2017 

• 6700 block of South Oglesby Ave, approximately 6:00 p.m. on July 31, 2017 

• 2000 block of East 69th Street, approximately 10:45 a.m. on August 1, 2017 

• 2000 block 0f East 75th Street, approximately 9:01 p.m. on August 15, 2017 

• 7000 block of South Clyde Ave, approximately 9:45 p.m. on August 15, 2017 

• 1700 block of East 71st Street, approximately 11:17 p.m. on August 17, 2017 
 
About the Offenders: 
Unknown   
 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 
 

If you have any information 
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
 

JA383962, JA374260, JA376642, JA392949, JA393632, JA395696 
 

Reference: P17-1-227 

Alert #P17-1-227CA 

August 26, 2017  


